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MONTHLY MESSAGE FROM SUPERINTENDENT DR. CONROY

Superintendent's Schools Task Force 

The Superintendent's Schools Task Force concluded a comprehensive
seven-month, 11-meeting process to refine potential solutions to address
the District's ongoing decline in enrollment and low school(s) enrollment.
These recommendations were presented to the OVSD Board of Trustees
and will be addressed at upcoming Board Meetings.  All Task Force
information can be found on the District’s web page
at ovsd.org/schoolstaskforce.

 

OVSD Participates In California Great ShakeOut

The safety of our students and staff is a top priority in the Ocean View School
District and that is why  the District Office and school sites actively
participated in the Great ShakeOut earthquake drill on Thursday, October 19.
During the exercise, students and staff were instructed to drop, cover and
hold on before evacuating their classrooms. School sites managed student
evacuations, simulated search and rescue and first-aid triage exercises and
reported to the District Office.
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HB Assistance League Awards OVSD over $28,000

The Huntington Beach Assistance League visited Ocean View School
District on Thursday, October 26 to present over $28,000 in grants to our
amazing teachers. Chairman of the Links To Learning Committee, Cathy
Johnson, announced that forty-six applications were submitted and
represented TK-8th grade, special education and librarians and covered a
variety of educational areas, including social emotional learning, Dual
Language Immersion, technology, drones, fine arts and motor skill
development.

 

                           Red Ribbon Week

In honor of Red Ribbon Week, our schools hosted spirit days the last week of
October to promote this year's theme, "Be Kind to Your Mind. Live Drug
Free." This is a reminder that everyday Americans across the country make
significant daily contributions to their communities by being the best they
can be because they live drug-free!  Students and staff showed their
commitment to living a drug-free life by donning red attire, crazy socks, neon
colors, sports jerseys, dressed as superheroes and much more….we even
spotted some crazy hair! 

 

School News Roll Call

Check out OVSD’s November issue of School News Roll Call! Catch up on
all the exciting things happening at our schools, including articles from
Board President Singer, and our administration! 

In the November edition, Dr. Conroy talks about 'Connections Before
Content' and how students tend to excel in the classroom, achieve their
goals, and have improved behavior when they have an interpersonal
connection with their teachers and trust is in place.   Building a strong
foundation based on healthy and supportive relationships is a priority at
OVSD. 

School News November Issue

https://schoolnewsrollcall.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/OV_NOV_23.pdf

